
We are concerned about the HB 3464. Our representatives should be passing laws that aid our citizens and not to act 

against Federal Laws passed to keep us safe from law breakers. By passing HB 3464, you are inviting illegals who may be 

violent offenders simply because they know they cannot be deported or turned over to federal authorities. How does that 

keep us safe? Are you not keeping abreast of the news. There are violent gang members from El Salvador and isis who are 

already here in our country. Do not invite them to come here and given sanctuary.These sentiments are echoed by a 

number of citizens and friends with whom we associate. 

  

Extremely concerned citizens, 

Karen and Ralph nichols 

Florence, Oregon 

 


